
2024-2025

Echo Preschool Enrollment Information

Echo Preschool will be opening enrollment registration for the 24-25 school year on Tuesday, April 9th,

2024 at 8:00am. Enrollment applications and more information can be found on the school website at

echo.k12.or.us.

There are two options for enrollment for the 24-25 school year. The first option is the standard Echo

Preschool Program. The second option is through the Oregon Preschool Promise Program. You do NOT

have to live in the Echo School District boundaries to enroll in our program. Enrollment is on a first come

first serve basis with priority going to students living in Echo, students with siblings already enrolled in

Echo, and returning students.

The standard option allows parents to choose full or half time enrollment status. The Oregon Preschool

Promise Program requires that parents enroll their child full time. The preschool program runs from

7:45-3:45 Monday through Thursday. There is also the option of after school care from 3:45-5:00 if

needed. Half time enrollment can be 2 full days per week OR it can be 4 half days per week.

Oregon Preschool Promise Program (PSP) - 9 spots available

Preschool Promise is a free, high-quality preschool program available to Oregon families who are living at

or below 200% of the Federal Poverty Level in Oregon. The program serves children ages 3-5 in a “mixed

delivery model,” meaning that the program is operated in a variety of settings, and with a variety of

sponsor organizations. This is a free program for families that qualify. Echo has 9 student slots available

under this program. The eligibility criteria for the PSP can be found on our webpage under the preschool

tab to see if your child would qualify. The PSP program runs in conjunction with the Echo Preschool

Program. Returning PSP students have priority. The website to apply for the Oregon PSP program is

https://www.bluemountainkids.org/

Echo Preschool Program (EPP) - 27 spots available

Echo Preschool Program is an equitable program that offers a developmentally appropriate curriculum

for all. We strive to enhance social, emotional, physical, and intellectual growth in young children. The

goal of our program is to foster curiosity, creativity, and self-esteem by taking into account children’s

abilities and interests. Child initiated and teacher supported play is an essential component of our

program. It is a fee based program as we do not at this time receive any funding from the state for

operational costs. EPP has been in operation for 10 years.

Please direct additional questions to Celie Robinson - crobinson@echosd5.org.
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